


                                                                           

UNEXPECTED NOTIFICATIONS POLICY 

 

 

FMIG follows the Royal Australian and New Zealand College of Radiologists 

Standards of Practice for Clinical Radiology 

This policy has been developed to provide advice regarding communication 

of significant, urgent, or critical radiology findings as per standard 5.5.2 

 

For urgent and significant unexpected findings please ensure: 

• The reporting Radiologist uses all reasonable endeavours to 

communicate directly with the referrer, or an appropriate 

representative who will be providing clinical follow-up 

• A record of actual or attempted direct communication is included in 

the report with date, time and with whom 

• The reporting Radiologist co-ordinates appropriate care for the patient 

if they are unable to communicate such findings to the referring 

clinician 
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